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Licensing

From:
Sent: 22 February 2023 16:44
To: Licensing
Subject: Music

Categories: Kathryn

Dear sir/madam      I am writing to support the annual  festival of music in Wimborne  St Giles, although  I do not 
reside  there,ido live close by. In the summer this is just the sort of thing needed.In resent times we have endured 
lots of changes,the costof living has increased much,so this would  be a wonderful escape and local people could 
have a lovely time and needn't  travel for this day or evening and just enjoy musical  entertainment. 

Sent from the all-new AOL app for Android 

kathryn.miller
Typewriter
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